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6th February 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This year World Book Day is on Thursday 6th March.  

 

During this week of celebrating reading, the children’s learning will be linked to a range of 

fantastic books by a range of different authors. On World Book Day, we are asking the children to dress as their 

favourite character from a book they have enjoyed reading. There are some great ideas here –  

 

https://www.worldbookday.com/download/63389/?tmstv=1733484820  

 

We cannot wait to see as many book characters as possible and there will be a prize for the most creative costume 

from each class. This year, we are planning to have a ‘Big Read’ with all of the children across school partnering up 

across different year groups to share a story.  

 

Every child will receive a World Book Day £1.00 Book Token, which they will bring home on the day. The token can be 

redeemed in most supermarkets as well as bookshops such as WH Smiths. This World Book Day, children have a 

choice of wonderful stories to choose from, depending on what catches their eye and appeals to their interests. 

There is something for every kind of reader. Follow the link to see what books are available this year! 

 

https://youtu.be/ujg_1FwxVqQ  

 

We are looking forward to a day of celebrating reading across school.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss C Cowley 

Assistant Headteacher/Literacy Leader 

https://www.worldbookday.com/download/63389/?tmstv=1733484820
https://youtu.be/ujg_1FwxVqQ

